
  SMALL GROUPS — GETTING CONNECTED:  We encourage you to be-
come part of one of our small groups or Wednesday Night Classes.  Contact 
Ryan Hulett at ryan@vcchurch.com or (949) 425-3787 for details. 
 
  JR. HIGH MINISTRY meets in the Youth Room every Wednesday even-
ing from 6:45 to 8:45 PM.  Contact Erin McIntosh at erin@vcchurch.com. 
 
  SR. HIGH MINISTRY meets each Tuesday from 7:00 to 8:45 PM.  Con-
tact Brent McIntosh at brent@vcchurch.com. 
 
  JR. AND SR. HIGH WEEKEND SERVICES meet on Sundays at 10:00 AM in 
the HOPE Room and include worship, Bible teaching, and prayer.   
 
  VCC MONDAY NIGHTS meets each Monday at 7:30 PM in the sanctu-
ary with Mike Hudgins for a rich time of extended worship, testimonies of 
God’s goodness, personal ministry, and refreshing in His presence. 
 
  LA VIÑA offers a service in Spanish every Sunday in the sanctuary 
from 4:00 to 6:00 PM.  Contact Pastor Andy Brown at (949) 547-6051.  
 
  HEALING ROOMS ON WEDNESDAYS:  Our Healing Rooms Ministry is on 
summer break and will resume meeting on Wednesday, September 13th.   
Questions?  Email Bob Baird at healingrooms@vcchurch.com. 

  
Welcome to Vineyard Community Church!  We hope you enjoy worshipping 
with us today! If you are new to our church, please take a moment to look 
through the Visitor’s Packet.  Also, if you turn in the  Blue Communication 
Card, it will let us know you and your needs better. 
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KINGDOM SCHOOL OF MINISTRY:  Our school equips men and women with the 
necessary tools to be more effective in doing Jesus’ works in their personal 
lives, in their church, and in the marketplace. This ten-month program is from 
September 6th, 2017 to June 24th, 2018 (three trimesters), has a modest cost, 
and is designed for individuals who want to know and do more in His King-
dom.  Sign up on today’s clipboard and we will contact you. 
 
PODCASTS OF SERMONS AT VCC:  You may listen to or download recent sermons 
as podcasts for free.  The sermon outlines are available online, as well.  Go to 
www.vcchurch.com and click on “Media” at the top of the homepage.  The cur-
rent month’s sermons, as well as ones from previous years, are available. 
 
VCC MINISTRY TEAM PRAYER:  At the end of each service we have specially 
trained ministry team members (identified by their badges) available in the front 
of the church to pray for your needs.  Their desire is to provide a safe, caring envi-
ronment and to facilitate what the Holy Spirit is already doing in your heart. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

YES, I WANT TO BE BAPTIZED!  We are having a church baptism next Sunday,  
August 13th.  Please sign up on the clipboard today and we will contact you with 
details.  Questions?  Contact Ryan Hulett at Ryan@vcchurch.com. 
 
MERCY ARTS STUDIO ART SHOW:   This summer’s art exhibition, “Changing At-
mosphere,” August 6th, 12th and 13th, offers a time for both prophetic and 
traditional artists to share their inspired expressions, revelations, and won-
der-filled creativity with others.  We invite you to join us in the Mercy Arts 
Studio after the service for a relaxed time of meeting the artists, viewing 
their work, and fellowshipping with others at the show. 
 
STRENGTHENING MARRIAGES 1:  Join Sheneau and Deborah Stanley on Fri-
day, August 18th, from 7:00 to 9:30 PM as they share how God can em-
power us to connect and communicate well in marriage as we bring down 
walls in a Christlike way, and become one spiritually, relationally, emotion-
ally, and physically.  Sign up on today’s clipboard or email Sheneau at 
sheneau@me.com.  The seminar is free (offering taken).  Parts 2 and 3 of 
this series will be on September 8th and October 20th.   
 
SATURDAY MINISTRY TRIP TO MEXICO:  Plan now to join us next Saturday, 
August 12th, from 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM, for our next exciting outreach in 
Tijuana as we partner with the La Viña Church!  We will minister to the poor, 
pray for the sick, share the Gospel, play with kids, and enjoy a great time 
of fellowship.  Note: A valid passport is required.  Please sign up on today’s 
clipboard.  For details contact Ann Bowman at Ann@vcchurch.com. 
 
CHURCH RECEPTIONIST VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  We need volunteers to serve on 
a regular basis as a VCC receptionist.  Morning and afternoon time slots are 
available Monday through Friday.  The responsibilities include answering 
the phone, taking messages, giving general information about times and 
events, and greeting those who walk into the lobby.  To apply to serve in 
this position, please sign up on today’s clipboard.   
 
KINGDOM SCHOOL OF MINISTRY DISCOVERY MEETINGS:  Learn more about this 
hands-on, comprehensive training opportunity at one of our Discovery Meet-
ings with Bruce Stratton on Sunday, August 20th, or Sunday, August 27th, at 
12:15 PM in the La Paz Kitchen.  There will be time to learn about the 
school, meet some of the instructors, and ask questions.  You may also bring 
your completed applications with you, as well.   

  
HOW TO GIVE TO VCC:  We have three easy new ways for you to give to 
Vineyard Community Church.  First, you can text the word “Give” to this num-
ber, and follow the prompts:  (424) 236-6221.  Second, you can download 
Tithe.ly from the Apple or Google App stores.  Third, you can go to 
www.vcchurch.com and click on “Giving” at the top of the page. 
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